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Subject: Bag Tag Program COVID-19 

FYI Report Number: Public Works-2020-13 

Meeting Date: Monday, April 6, 2020 

 

Report:  

Due to influx of requests from the public to eliminate the bag tag program during the 
COVID-19 State of Emergency, staff has reached out the Municipalities within the 
County of Bruce.  

For the most part Municipalities are continuing to run their programs status quo, apart 
from Saugeen Shores who is providing two weeks of tags to those who are required to 
quarantine due to recent travel or illness. In lieu of payment, the tags would be 
exchanged for a donation to the food bank. Currently in Kincardine bag tags are 
available for purchase at all local grocery stores and many other various locations.  

The elimination of the program in its entirety even for a short period of time would result 
in a significant loss of revenues.   

Staff are still investigating options and a finalized report will be forthcoming. 

 

Attachments: N/A 

 


